Busansky School Safety Patrol Newspaper



Written and edited by:

Sergeant Jada Bell

Patroller Alyssa Bachand

Patroller Alex Sztajerwald

Patroller Angel Cornish

Patroller Taylor Phillips

Don't be Afraid to be Yourself!

Dear 3rd, 4th and 5th grade,

Don't be afraid to be yourself! I was afraid, but I got over it because I got to be a safety and I had to be relaxed. When I got into the middle of the year, I was used to my class and I was myself! I didn't like being myself because I didn't want to be bullied and I know that some of you don't want to be bullied too. But it doesn't matter! It doesn't matter what they say about you. It's what you think about yourself.

Of course I was bullied and I thought that it was true. But as I got older, I noticed that it wasn't true. So the message I'm trying to pass is that it doesn't matter what they say... just be yourself.

Sincerely,
Angel Cornish
One of your trusty school safety's



By Angel

The Importance of Safety's...

As a student you may believe that safeties are just here to annoy you and we don't mean good or serve any purpose. Well we do. As safeties it is our job to try to keep all students safe. We only tell you to walk so you won't get hurt. We say "Get off the grass", most of the time is because the grass is wet and we wouldn't want you to slip. If you think that when we tell you to buckle your seatbelt, it's not just to annoy you or complain about something else, it is to insure that you aren't going to get hurt in an accident. Next time you feel us safeties are just trying to annoy you by telling you to walk or buckle your seatbelt, remember the importance of safeties.

Core Values

Our core values have affected us so much already that when we grow older you will be a pro! So next year try to rub it off on others. Ok? So have fun and stick to the core values!

PS - Try to have a check list of the core values during hard times for you or others. It will help everyone in life!

Dear 3rd Graders,

Congratulations! You are on your way. Soon you will be a 4th grader! We wish you lots of luck. Going to 4th grade may be scary but you will get over it. When Riley Douglass was asked by Sarai Tabisz how she felt about going from 3rd to 4th she replied, "I felt nervous."

Tabisz: "When you met your teachers how did you feel?"

Douglass: "I mostly felt excited"

Tabisz: "After your transfer did you feel like 3rd was better or 4th grade?"

Douglas: "I feel 4th grade is better."

Tabisz: "Did your transfer affect your friendships?"

Douglas: "No, I was able to keep everything."

If you are scared, third graders remember Riley Douglass and many others have been scared, but when they started they loved it. Good luck 3rd graders as you grow into your world.

Have fun!

Dear 4th Graders,

We asked some 4th graders how they like the new principal and safeties. We asked a student how they liked the Paw Pride Awards. The student's answer was "I like the Paw Pride Awards, because others are noticed for the good they do." We also asked a student if safeties are helpful? They responded "Yes, safeties help us find our bus sometimes and they help prevent bullying." With these answers I am sure 4th graders are going to have a great time in 5th grade. Good Luck and Congratulations!

Dear 5th Graders,

You have been such a great help this year. Several of you have been a great help to your teachers and amazing role models. You have been well behaved this year. I appreciate your cooperation.

I hope you had a wonderful time at Busansky. It's hard leaving teachers that you've been with for 3 years. But, unfortunately you must leave your teachers. Bid them farewell as you're going to 6th grade. Congratulations 5th grade.

I would like to wish you luck in 6th grade. I'm sure that you'll succeed in 6th grade. Everyone has the ability to surpass the standards in 6th grade. It will pay off later in life for going through these years of school. So, good luck next year everyone.

Think back to September

Before you leave your classroom this year, think about what happened. Even though you may not realize it, you have grown a lot this year. You have also had special times with your friends, exciting moments with your class and some slow times when the day feels like years. Just remember, make sure that you always remember what happened from September to now. Have a great summer!



-Jada, Angel, Alyssa, Alex, Garrik, Tori, Taylor, Sarai